
Kalama residents should have received ballots for the February 14,
2023 Special Election.
Reminder: Ballots are due February 14th, 2023! A ballot drop box at
the Kalama Post Office is open January 27th - February 14th at
8:00pm. 
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It's Time to Vote, Kalama

Holiday Schedule: Office Closure
City offices & the library will be closed: Monday,
February 20, 2023 (President's Day)
Note: Monday garbage pickups are on the regular
schedule

Air Quality Monitor
S o u t h w e s t  C l e a n  A i r  A g e n c y  ( S W C A A )  i s
c o m m i t t e d  t o  m o n i t o r i n g  a n d  m a i n t a i n i n g  a i r
q u a l i t y  i n  s o u t h w e s t  W a s h i n g t o n ,  a n d  h a s
p r o v i d e d  K a l a m a  w i t h  a  f r e e  a i r  q u a l i t y
m o n i t o r .  Y o u  c a n  c h e c k  t h e  K a l a m a  a i r  q u a l i t y
h e r e :  P U R P L E  A I R

Pet License Penalties
Renewal notices were mailed out the first week of January.
Reminder: penalties will be applied on February 6th, 2023 (license
fees double if unpaid). Please provide an updated certificate of
rabies vaccination to: apclerk@cityofkalama.com. Questions?
Contact city hall at 360-673-4908. 

https://map.purpleair.com/1/mAQI/a10/p604800/cC0?select=90073#14.78/46.00833/-122.84165
mailto:apclerk@cityofkalama.com
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Kalama Community Building Fundraiser
The Community Building Fundraising Committee plans to host
a fundraiser on April 29th, 2023 to raise money for air
conditioning and more efficient heating updates for the
building. The committee is looking for volunteers to help
make this a successful event! If you're interested, contact
apclerk@cityofkalama.com for details. 

Storytime @ the Library
Once Upon a Time at Storytime! Join us for your favorite folk and fairy tales on
Wednesday, February 15th at 10:30 at the Kalama Library. Preschoolers through
5-year-olds are welcome to join us on the 1st & 3rd Wednesday morning of
each month for a Storytime filled with stories, songs, rhymes and fun! 

F.O.L.K
Friends of the Library at Kalama (FOLK) is celebrating 20 Years of Library Love! Thank
you for stopping by or sending your valentines to the Library for our very special
Valentine display! There’s always room for more, so send your Valentines to the Library
at 312 North 1st Street. Check out the Library while you’re there! 

We are on Facebook & Instagram! 

https://www.facebook.com/cityofkalama
https://www.instagram.com/cityofkalama/

